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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin (English and Spanish 

Translation) 
Date:  Monday, January 23, 2023 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family and Faith Formation. We 
would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

New “What’s Next? Shaping the Future of Catechesis for Families and Catechists”   
Spanish 

March 09, 2023 
Webinar, from 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm. 
The past few years have upended many traditional ways of carrying out the ministry of catechesis. 
As catechetical leaders consider ways to provide a full range of resources to families as well as 
how to recruit and retain catechists, the need for creative approaches remains vital.  Join us for an 
engaging online session as we mine the enormous potential of the current moment and look 
toward shaping the future of catechesis with a spirit of hope and joy. Presented by Sadlier Religion 
Free webinar. Visit https://www.scd.org/event/whats-next-shaping-future-catechesis-families-
and-catechists  
Contact Teresa Donan at (916) 733-0132 or tdonan@scd.org  if you have any questions. 
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